PRIMARY VOTING
September 11, 2012

Due to changes made by the State legislature in 2012 Chapter Law 284, the Supervisors
of the Checklist want to remind voters that voters will be required to present one valid
form of photo ID before they can vote. Valid forms of photo ID for the primary include:

Driver’s License issued by any state, even if expired;

An ID card issued by the NH DMV under RSA 260:21;

A United States Armed Services ID card,

A United States Passport, even if expired;

Any other valid photo ID card issued by federal, state, county or municipal
government;

A valid student ID card;

Other photo ID deemed legitimate by the Supervisors of the Checklist, the
Moderator or the Town Clerk;

Or Verification of the person’s identity by the Moderator, a Supervisor of the
Checkilist or the Clerk.

The polls will be open from 8am to 7pm on Primary Day.



